11 February 2024

Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue

Dear Chair Senator Meek, Vice-Chair Senator Boquist and members Senators Golden and Jama;
Re: Senate Bill 1542

I 'am in favor of passage of SB 1542. Any legislation that reduces any tax burden for any reason is a

good idea.

It's refreshing to see some legislators taking that issue seriously instead of the usual more, more, more
tax on everything and anything.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




